
Artist’s conceptual drawing of the completed bridge.

The U.S. Highway 82 Bridge at Greenville
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Transportation Commissioner Dick Hall
Cordially invites you to attend

Groundbreaking ceremonies
commemorating the construction of the new

U.S. Highway 82 Bridge at Greenville
across the Mississippi River

Friday, November 2, 2001
at 2:00 p.m.

The ceremony site
will be on the
west bank of the
Mississippi River
just south
(downstream) of
the present U.S.
Highway 82
Greenville-
Lake Village
Bridge.

“Being America’s longest cable-
stayed bridge span, the new U.S.
Highway 82 Bridge will be the bridge
of a new century.” — Dick Hall
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